

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Lucas State Office Building 321 East 12th Street Des Moines, IA 50319-0083 (515) 281-5457

RODNEY A. ROBERTS, DIRECTOR

TERRY E. BRANSTAD GOVERNOR KIM REYNOLDS LT. GOVERNOR

May 5, 2017

Dear Mr. Rupprecht:

I received your letter inquiring about laws or regulation requiring footwear at Iowa businesses. The Department of Inspections and Appeals does not have a law or rule regarding customer footwear. I am not aware of a law in Iowa requiring footwear in businesses. However, individual establishments may have rules that require footwear.

Thank you for your correspondence.

Sincerely,

Rodney A. Roberts,

Bod Bohut

Director